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Megan Buchanan, Kate Berheide, and Flagg Taylor. Funding is a central issue related to moving 

forward with the goals of the AFC.  

 

The AC made revisions to the “Athletic Council Procedures for review of physical activity instructors” 

in order to clarify the process and place it in line with the rotation of new hires to the athletic staff. In 

addition, the AC approved a schedule and timeline that includes approximate dates for the review 

process to ensure that PA instructors are reviewed during the semesters when they are teaching.  

 

In October and November, AC invited guests from various programs to discuss pertinent matters 

affecting athletics. In October, Ben Anderson, representing FOSA, visited with AC to discuss the 

goals, structure, and challenges relating to student-athlete alumni of Skidmore. Ben stated a primary 


